
MSA Parent Team Minutes 
 
June 22, 2017, 4:30PM 
 
 
This meeting was scheduled to elect new Parent Team Officers for the term of June 1, 
2017 to May 31, 2018.  The following votes were cast: 
 
Chairperson Position – Rachel Ballard.  20-Yes, 1-No 
Vice Chair Position – Diane Erickson.  22-Yes, 1-No 
Secretary – Jennifer Bartle.  22-Yes, 1-No 
Treasurer – Ken LaCasse.  22-Yes, 1-No 
 
All positions were filled and the new board is in place. 
 
Chairperson – Rachel Ballard 
Vice Chair – Diane Erickson 
Secretary – Jennifer Bartle 
Treasurer – Ken LaCasse 
 
A question was posed from the audience about the Parent Team’s compliance with the 
State Open Meeting Law.  The team is not aware of any past compliance issues.  The 
MSA Board of Directors (BOD) will be meeting in the future to discuss the Parent 
Team’s role and responsibilities going forward.  
 
A question was posed from the audience regarding the platform that the Parent Team uses 
for communication, i.e., social media.  The Parent Team uses Facebook to announce 
meetings but has not used any other social media in the past for Parent Team business. 
 
The Parent Team has agreed to submit meeting notes to Christine Morrison after each 
meeting so that the MSA BOD can review them prior to the next scheduled BOD 
meeting.  Christine Morrison will post the meeting notes on the Parent Team website. 
 
The Parent Team will reconvene in August to discuss back-to-school related matters. 


